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KANTHARI
VISITS NORTON

February 2023 will forever be etched in
the memories of all stakeholders and
students of Tamiranashe Trust.
Founders of the internationally-
acclaimed educational institution
Kanthari, Paul and Sabriye Tenberken
were in Norton on the 13th and 14th.
They took time to appreciate the work
being done by Tamiranashe Trust and its
founder, Nancy Mbaura.
Their visit was eventful, with the major
highlights including an appearance on
national broadcaster ZBCTV's Good
Morning Show.
They were welcomed the traditional
Zimbabwean way of drumbeat and
dance. 
In addition, befittingly for the couple
since it was Valentine's Day, Wadzanayi
Mungwari, daughter to the host founder
Nancy, baked them a nice cake too!
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TAMIRANASHE TRUST
Phone: +263 772 355 070
Email: founder@tamiranashetrust.org
Website: www.tamiranashetrust.org



Jan - Mar 2023

TAMIRANASHE'S
KANTHARI LINK
Tamiranashe Trust is a registered
organisation working in Norton, Zimbabwe,
with the aim of giving vulnerable members of
the community access to education. Thanks
to the Trust, thousands of children in Norton
now have access to education despite being
from poverty-stricken backgrounds and
child-headed families.
The founder, Nancy Mbaura, underwent
twelve months training under the Indian-
based Kanthari International School of Social
Changers. The training has been pivotal in
capacitating Nancy for the great work being
undertaken by her organisation.
Her mentors, Paul and Sabriye Tenberken
were highly impressed by her efforts during
their visit in February.
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Tamiranashe founder Nancy Mbaura

Above Pic: THE CAKE
THAT WADZA BAKED
for the visiting
principals of Kanthari

BELOW: Sabriye and Paul on
ZBCTV's Good Morning
Zimbabwe show


